COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Penchureh Sticet, B.C.3.

5th April 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 28th ultimo,
advising amended plans (in duplicate) of shafting proposed
by Messrs. N.V. Werkspoor for Messrs. N.V. Wilton-Fyenoord's
Yard No.669, and with regard thereto I have to inform you
that with triple expansion steam reciprocating engines having
particulars as stated in my letter of the 27th February 1939,
the amended plans of crank shaft and stralight shafting will
be approved, it being noted that dowel pins will not be fitted
to the crank shaft, end I have to say that with the proposed
yield point of the crank web material and shrinkage allowance
this is in order.

One set of the amended plans is Deing returned
under separate cover and I may say that the plans previously
approved have been cancelled.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours failthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM.




